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Thank you to everyone who had a hand in making Vacation Bible School happen this
year. It was fun, exciting, and greatly appreciated by all!



Pictures from this week's Jam Session!



Hands of Christ parking lot distribution will be Saturday, August 20 from 1pm - 3pm.

The mission of Hands of Christ is to bring PC(USA) congregations together to meet the
basic needs of children by showing them Christ’s love, helping them start the school year
with uniforms and basic school supplies.

If you are able to donate supplies and/or volunteer at the distribution, please let the office,
Pam or Alixanna know. 

Location: St. James Presbyterian Church
Volunteer Day: Sat. Aug. 20th, 1 - 3pm  

Volunteers - 3 are needed at each table. Please sign up here before Friday, Aug 5th or
let the office , Pam or Alixanna know.

Supplies Needed (can be dropped off at the church anytime in the outdoor wooden books
- please label Hands of Christ)

​markers
notebook paper
scissors
composition books
crayons 
dividers

glue sticks
pencils
rulers
spiral notebooks
children’s Bibles

2-3 volunteers are needed for each station (estimated 45 needed total)
Volunteers needed for parking lot, registration, and distribution tables.
Hands of Christ t-shirts will be available to purchase for $10.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-hands


Flap Jacks, Back
Packs, & Giving
Back
Please join us on Sunday, August
14th after an abbreviated worship
service at 10:15 a.m. in the
Fellowship Hall to ring in the new
school year with a pancake breakfast,
blessing of back packs, and sign up
for time and talent opportunities (ie:
volunteer opportunities) and small
group opportunities (ie: bird watching
group, sharks teeth hunting). If you
would like to attend this event, please
RSVP here no later than Thursday,
August 11th so that we can have an
accurate headcount for food. More
details to come!  

Brad Wilson 7/29
Sandra Russ 8/3

​

Are you missing your Sunday School
Class? Don’t forget that you can
access wonderful lessons and shows
on Right Now Media. Our church
pays for this service for all church
members and friends. You may share
this service with others as well as use
it yourself. There are wonderful
shows for adults as well as children.
Sign up now at
https://bit.ly/HVPCRightNowMedia
and get started!

​Summer/Fall Hope Lodge Meals

Our next Hope Lodge Meal is
September 7, 2022. We will be going
every other month for the rest of the
year. We still have multiple slots open
for our September meal.

To help with a future meal, please
click here to sign up.

Special Events:
August 2nd, Noon at Zeppelin Pizza Co. - Lunch Bunch
August 14th, 10:15 a.m. - Flap Jacks, Back Packs, & Giving Back
August 20th, 1 - 3 p.m. - Hands of Christ
September 7th, Hope Lodge Meal
September 18th, 10:30 a.m. - Worship in the Park

Weekly:
James Island Outreach food delivery

Monthly:
Lunch Bunch (first Tuesday)
Presbyterian Women Morning Circle (third Tuesday)

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-flap
https://bit.ly/HVPCRightNowMedia
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44aca82da3fecf8-hope1


Prayer Group (third Thursday)
Book Club (third Sunday)
James Island Outreach Food Pantry Volunteer Team

Click here for the Prayer List.

Click here for a list of the HVPC Session members and email addresses.

“Sharing God’s Love with All''
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a
neighborhood church that fosters relationships
through worship and fellowship, spreads love

through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual
environment for lifelong learning.

Church Office: (843) 795-4072
​Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288

https://files.constantcontact.com/de1666ae201/39ef406e-d0cd-41b1-9535-049ed1368b6f.pdf
https://harborviewpc.org/contact-us/

